
Dear Representatives of the Oregon Legislature, 
 
Please vote YES to Bill SB 283:  
 

Bill Title: Relating to exposure to radiation in schools in this state; declaring an emergency. 

Catchline/Summary:   

Directs Department of Education to prepare and make available statement that discloses potential health risks of wireless network technology and requires 
public and private schools to distribute statement to employees, students and parents or guardians of students.  
Requires department to adopt by rule guidelines for including in school curricula, assemblies, open houses, meetings between parents and teachers and related 
settings information concerning hazards of exposure to microwave radiation and how to use wireless devices more safely to reduce risk. Requires department 
and Oregon Health Authority to conduct review of peer-reviewed, independently funded studies of effects of exposure to microwave radiation in schools and 
similar environments, particularly exposure that results from use of wireless network technologies, to develop recommendations to schools in this state for 
practices and alternative technologies that would eliminate students' exposure to harmful microwave radiation and report results of review and 
recommendations to interim committee of Legislative Assembly related to education not later than September 15, 2020. Declares emergency, effective on 
passage. 

https://olis.leg.state.or.us/liz/2019R1/Measures/Overview/SB283 
 

Please vote to support the health and safety of our children. 

 

Attached is a list of peer-reviewed scientific studies which showed the negative health 

effects resulting from WiFi-specific frequency (2.45 Ghz / 2450 Mhz) for your 
reference. We should not subject the children in this state to these health risks. Internet 
connection can be achieved with Ethernet cables without the same risk of WiFi radiation.  
 
 

Sincerely, 
Michelle Khong 
 

https://olis.leg.state.or.us/liz/2019R1/Measures/Overview/SB283

